
 

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL, GUWAHATI 

 

 

NOTICE TO PARENTS/ GUARDIANS OF CLASS 11 

 

 

Results of Mid Term Examination for class 11 will be announced on 

16.11.2019 and not on 02.11.2019 as announced earlier. A Parents 

-Teachers meeting will also be held on this day from 9am to 1.30 

pm. There will be regular classes for students of class 11 on 

02.11.2019 

 

All parents/ guardians are requested to attend the Parents- 

Teachers meeting and collect the Result and Progress Report of 

their wards on the day and date, and as per time stated. 
 

  

Principal 

South Point School 

Guwahati 

 


